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(WEHT) – Kroger is suspending selling Natural Prairie 
Dairy after an animal cruelty investigation at a Texas organic 
dairy farm. 

Animal Recovery Mission released video of the alleged 
abuse at the farm.  

This comes after the group investigated Fair Oaks Farm in 
Indiana.  

Kroger announced it’s suspending all raw dairy products 
from Natural Prairie Dairy.  

The grocery chain will await a further audit by the farmers 
assuring responsible management is put in place. 


